
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ST. LOUIS COUNTY DRAINAGE AUTHORITY 

 

Notice is hereby given that the St. Louis County Drainage Authority will be holding a meeting 

on Tuesday, June 22, 2021, at the Toivola Town Hall, 9063 Highway 5, Meadowlands, MN, 

immediately following the 9:30 a.m. St. Louis County Board of Commissioners meeting.  The 

purpose of the meeting is to request that the Drainage Authority order reestablishment of records 

for County Ditch #4, evaluation of the system for potential partial abandonment of ditch sections, 

and assessment of associated costs against benefitted lands in County Ditch #4.  

 

BY ORDER OF THE ST. LOUIS COUNTY DRAINAGE AUTHORITY  

ST. LOUIS COUNTY MINNESOTA 

 

NANCY NILSEN, COUNTY AUDITOR-TREASURER 

By: Phil Chapman, Clerk of County Board 

 


